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1st October, 2024 

BSE Limited (BSE) 
The Department of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 532966 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited (NSE) 
The Listing Compliance Department 
Exchange Plaza Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
Symbol: TITAGARH 

Madam/Sir, 
 
Further to our letter dated 1st October, 2024, please find revised disclosure for informing that the Company 
had requested the Indian Railways vide their letter dated 21.08.2024 to short close 3,089 BCNA wagons out 
of a total ordered quantity of 24,177 wagons. These wagons were pertaining to the tranche number 3 which 
were to be delivered between 01.09.2023 to 29.02.2024 but could not be delivered on account of various 
reasons. 
 
The said request has been accepted by the Indian Railways under the terms of the contract and as a result of 
this short closure, and also placement of an additional order by the Indian Railways of 716 BOXNHL wagons 
against the same contract in favour of the Company, the total revised order quantity of the said order stands 
at 21,804 wagons amounting to Rs. 7,100 Crores. This decision was taken in the overall interest of the 
Company to balance the available capacity with workloads including execution of private wagon orders and 
thereby help save incurring liquidated damages on the said quantity.  
 
We would like to further inform you that unconnected to the above, the Company has received a favourable 
award against an earlier wagon contract dated 30.09.2020 by which a quantity of 390 BCNA wagons 
valued at Rs. 129.44 Crores, which was short closed by the Indian Railways, has been reinstated in favour of 
the Company. The delivery of these wagons, according to the award, have to be made in 6 months from the 
award date. 
 
We would request you to please take the above on record. The inconvenience, if any, caused due to the 
above is sincerely regretted. 
 
Thanking you,  
yours faithfully, 
for TITAGARH RAIL SYSTEMS LIMITED 
(formerly TITAGARH WAGONS LIMITED) 
 
 
 
Dinesh Arya 
Company Secretary & Chief Compliance Officer 
M. No. 3665 
 
 
 
 

mailto:corp@titagarh.in
http://www.titagarh.in/

		2024-10-01T22:28:15+0530
	Dinesh Arya




